NE : No. 8156.

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 30th instant
respecting the Steam Trawler "MANX PRINCEY, we beg to inform
you the Owners state the Special Survey No.3 will be completed

at the end of this year.This in our opinion merits the favourable

Register of Shipping,

Bank Chambers,

2, Freeman Street,

Grimsby, 318t July 1924.

consideration of the Committee.

The Secretary.

LONDOI'

Ve are, Dear S8ir,

Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,

Per: %1%,%
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